
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 29, 2003

TO: Honorable Kenneth Armbrister, Chair, Senate Committee on Natural Resources 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB298 by Miller (Relating to prohibiting the disclosure of personal customer information by 
the Parks and Wildlife Department.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

This legislation, if enacted, allows the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department to disclose the zip code 
of an individual to whom the department has issued a license to the public, but prohibits the 
department from providing to the public any other personal information that relates to a person who 
does not hold a commercial license issued by the department.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 802 Parks and Wildlife Department

LBB Staff: JK, CL, RR, MS, ZS
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